
 

 

 

Cupboard to Creativity 2021 

 February Update. 

 

Hi Everyone, 

As usual, I have left a lot of my challenge to the last minute, but I have again had fun    
playing with my bag of bright fabric scraps, and working to the theme “ Summer Holidays”. 

I even managed to put some of the grey fabric from last month into one of my rows. 

I hope you have managed to have fun and get a row made for your quilt too. 

When I was looking for fabrics to use this month I found several beach/ocean themed   
pieces that have been useful for this month. 

For one quilt I made 3 of the block “Summer nights” and included themed fabrics that     
remind me of the beach holidays —fish, thongs, watermelon, popcorn etc. 

For the other quilt I had fun playing with smaller pieces and adding lots of colour while still 
focussed on the holiday at the beach idea as that is where we spent many summer holidays 
both as a child myself, and with our own children. 

 

 

 

 

Have fun quilting this month. 

Jan P 

 

 


